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Dear Mr Coles,  
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - INFORMATION REQUEST 
 
Thank you for your request for information received by the Council on 11th October 2017. It has been 
assessed and the following information is provided in response: 
 
1) What is the value of spend on temporary staff from recruitment agencies by the Council in 2016 - 
2017? 
Please ensure a gross spend value is detailed and include all spend associated to any contract let for 
the management/provision of temporary staff by a contracted provider (whether Vendor neutral or 
Master vendor) 
 
£25m 
 
2) If you have a managed service provider (MSP) in place for the provision of temporary agency staff, 
please provide the following;  
a. How was the contract to manage/provide the supply of agency/temporary staff let? 
 
Call-off contract from ESPO’s MSTAR2 Framework (London Council’s Collaboration – further 
competition) 
 
b. Who was the contract to manage/provide the supply of agency/temporary staff let to? 
 
Adecco Lot2 
 
c. When did the contract to manage / provide the supply of temporary / agency staff commence, how 
long does it run for and what is the end date? 
 
Commenced 9th January 2017.  Expires on 8th January 2020 with an optional extension of 1 year. 
 
 
You are free to use this information for your own use, including for non-commercial research 
purposes.  It may also be used for the purposes of news reporting. Any other type of re-use, for 
example publishing the information, issuing copies to the public or marketing, will require our 
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Please note that this information may be subject to copyright. Supply of the information to you does not confer an automatic 
right to re-use it in a way that could infringe copyright. 

permission as copyright holder. If you intend to re-use this information in this manner you must apply 
to us. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please follow the Freedom of Information 
complaints process: http://www.ealing.gov.uk/services/council/freedom_of_information/appeal.html  
 
Your request for an internal review should be submitted to us within 40 working days of your receipt of 
this response.  Any such request received after this time will only be considered at our discretion. 

 
Yours sincerely,     
 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
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